
Is your child on Instagram, music.ly, Minecraft, Snapchat, 
Facebook, Twitter, Tumblr, Oovoo, Skype,  Kik, Vine or playing 
games on-line?!?   Have an interest in learning more about how to 
keep your child safe while on line?   Thinking about getting your 
child a smartphone or do they already have one?  To help you 
navigate this important topic, the Warren Township School District 
presents “Always Connected,” a program you won’t want to miss.   

Come out and listen to Sgt. Tom Rich, the cyber-safety expert for 
STOPit, who has presented to over 1,000,000 people across the 
country. See how you can help control your child’s  digital 
footprint and utilize "TEACHABLE MOMENTS" to help keep your 
child safe.  Please CLICK HERE to RSVP.   Hope to see you there!

   “ALWAYS CONNECTED” 

NOVEMBER 20, 2017 AT 7PM
AT WARREN MIDDLE SCHOOL

Guest speaker, Sgt Tom Rich of 
STOPit as featured on:

http://music.ly/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8TGlUWY7pY_AvGv9yBM4IySs9AbAdmbNMO3kf2FFy5B9OJQ/viewform

